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Newsletter 
 

Executive Headteacher Message  

 

Dear Children, Parents and Carers, 

Thank you everyone for such a wonderful year. I am sure as you can see from your children’s 

reports how well our children achieve here at St Monica’s. Thank you parents for entrusting us 

with your amazing children, your continuous support is greatly appreciated. 

A special thank you, to you, Team St Monica’s, for all that you do to ensure that our school com-

munity continue to thrive.  

Ms Dozie and Ms Ida, as you will be sadly leaving us, thank you for your contributions and we 

wish you all the best for the future. We welcome Mr Pieter Oberholzer, our new Year 6 teacher 

and Ms Dupe who has joined our School Admin Team.  

Have a wonderful summer and we look forward to seeing you in the Autumn term.  

God Bless, 

 

Mrs Ruthven  
Executive Headteacher 
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St Monica’s Catholic Primary 
School 

Newsletter 
Dear Children, Parents and Carers, 
 

This has been a fantastic year! I am very proud of our achievements, the children have worked so hard 
and we are all beaming with pride!  
 

Our annual Sports Day was a great success. The children had the most wonderful experience demon-
strating great sportsmanship, team work and dedication. It was wonderful to see so many parents sup-
porting the event and taking part.  

 

Also I would like to say a special THANK YOU to our PFA and all parents for supporting us and organizing 
wonderful events, Summer Fayre being one of them.  

 

Over the last few weeks, children had an opportunity to meet their new class teachers for the next aca-
demic year.  The end of year reports were emailed to you so please do check your spam folders or if you 
need to, update us with your new email addresses.  

 

As you have already seen in the news, school meals will be free to ALL children next academic year. This is 
a great initiative and we pray it will get extended. 

 

On Thursday 20th July at 9am, we will hold Leavers’ assembly. Please do come along to support our Yr6 
and staff who will be saying their good-byes to St. Monica’s School. 
 

Have a wonderful summer and I look forward to welcoming you all at the school gates on Wednesday 6th 
September 2023.  
 
 

Best wishes,  
 
Mrs Lenka Jallow 
Head of School 
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IMPORTANT NOTICE ABOUT ASSEMBLIES 
FROM THE AUTUMN TERM 

We cordially invite parents and carers to attend our 

achievement assemblies every last Friday of the 

month and Gospel assemblies every Monday. This 

is a great opportunity for us all to come together 

and celebrate our wonderful children.  

Our Friday Achievement assembly will take place at 

3pm. Our Monday morning Gospel Assembly will 

take place at 9am. Please arrive approximately 10 

minutes prior to the start of the assemblies.  

SCHOOL UNIFORM EARLY ORDER  

REMINDER 

Please place your orders in time for September as deliv-

ery can take up to 6 weeks. If you require assistance, 

please speak to a member of the Office Team who are 

happy to help.  

Please ensure that your child returns to school in Sep-

tember, wearing their winter uniform, especially their  

blazer!  

CLASS DOJOS 

Please note Class Dojo is our main platform for parental communication in conjunction with text messages and 

email. Please ensure that your details are current and up to date. We believe that Class Dojo will help to further 

strengthen communication with the school community and provide live information and updates including photo-

graphs. Please remember, you can always make an appointment to meet with class teachers and senior manage-

ment. If you have not signed up for Class Dojo, please do so ASAP!  

 

https://www.mapac.com/education/parents/uniform/stmonicasrcprimaryschooln16nt/school-blazer


This year our children were really busy. We celebrated Year 6 leavers Mass, graduation ceremony and after par-

ty organised by the parents, well-done to all the parents for organising such a wonderful happy event . We also 

organised many trips including Year 5’s trip to Spain, Year 6’s trip to PGL and a whole school trip to Legoland 

where we had amazing time.  Our timetable was full of workshops where children learnt about Road Safety as 

well as how to manage emotions. Our Sports day on 5th July was also a success.  The children had a lovely time 

with the parents, staff and teachers.  


